
SNM Seattle  
Winter Wear Drive – December 2024 

 
In the spirit of the holiday season, the Seattle branch of Sant Nirankari Mission organized a Winter Wear 
Drive in December 2024 to help families and individuals in need stay warm and cared for during the harsh 
winter months. With the blessings of Her Holiness Satguru Mata Sudiksha Ji Maharaj, the sangat came 
together to contribute a wide range of essential items. 
 
The drive focused on new high-need items, including toys, stuffed animals, games, comforters, sneakers 
and boots for all ages, warm socks, gloves, sleeping bags, and hand warmers. In addition, gently used 
but “like-new” items such as coats, jackets, blankets, bedding, and children’s clothing were also 
collected. Saints ensured that any donated clothing was washed, folded, and free of stains or tears, 
maintaining dignity and respect for the recipients. 
 
Donations were collected at sangat, after which all contributions were packed and delivered on 
December 18, just in time for the holidays. The effort reflected the Mission’s values of Oneness, care, 
and compassion, ensuring that those facing hardships in the winter season felt supported and 
remembered. 
 
This initiative not only addressed immediate material needs but also strengthened the sense of 
community and collective seva, reminding everyone that small acts of kindness can bring warmth and 
hope to many lives. 
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